
INDIAN SCHOOL, AL GHUBRA 

 

3rd April, 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

   

Our school is organizing a collection of essential items for the people of Oman 

during the Holy month of Ramadan.  

The collected goods will be handed over to a local organization which will distribute 

the same to the deserving people in Oman. 

 

It would be greatly appreciated if you would contribute the following items:  

 

• Sugar -     Class 1 & 6 

• Rice-       Class 2 & 7 

• Wheat Flour-    Class 3 & 8 

• Oil -               Class 4 & 9 

• Dried Chickpeas-     Class 5 & 10 

• Milk Powder-    Kindergarten  

• Dates-                                          Class 11 & 12 

 

Kindergarten & Classes 1 & 2 kindly deposit the items at the Reception in the 

Elementary Building  latest by 10th April 2023.  

 

Classes 3- 12 kindly deposit the items in the Western Music Room latest by 10th 

April 2023.  

 

Your support for this cause is highly appreciated. 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

  

 

Best wishes 

 

Principal  

. 

  

 


